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Postponement of Faculty members Clubs Meeting 

 The meeting of Faculty members Clubs which 

is going to be held on Saturday, 07/07/2012 is 

postponed due to the meeting between Prof. Dr. 

Mohamed Morsi - the president of Egypt and 

the presidents of universities and heads of faculty members clubs at the 

same date. 

 


